
 

 

Media Release 
 

 

Contact Person: Sgt. Rusty Rives  

Date: August 25, 2015 

Subject: Casey’s Robbery  

This morning, Tuesday August 25th, 2015 at 1:44 a.m. the Joplin Police Department received 

a call from the Casey’s convenient store located at 2604 North Range Line Road in reference to a 

Robbery. A White male described as being of medium height and having a medium build wearing a 

black hooded jacket, blue jeans, and a ski mask displayed a handgun and demanded cash. An 

amount of money, not being released, was taken from the store.  

If anyone has any information in regard to this robbery they are asked to contact the Joplin 

Police Department at (417) 623-3131.  

 

Photos are attached.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  


